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13th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Friends of Nishkam 

 

We hope you and your families are well.  Following the fantastic work in previous years by the Friends of 

Nishkam, now that Covid-19 restrictions have thankfully eased and we appear to be on a good path to 

return to normality, we would like to re-introduce the Friends of Nishkam. 

The Friends of Nishkam, is a friendly voluntary group of parents/guardians/carers, who would meet 

regularly for a coffee/tea and chat to discuss ways to support the school community.  Their main objective 

is to work closely with the school, to arrange events and activities to help raise funds.  In previous years 

the Friends of Nishkam have organised many successful events, the largest being the school Summer Fayre 

and Christmas Fayre.  The funds raised are used purely to support children’s learning, education and 

development. In the past they have largely contributed towards developing the outdoor play area, 

purchased sports equipment and also helped furnish the school library.    

This year opportunities for the Friends of Nishkam, will be widened, with possibilities to support in the 

classroom as well as accompanying children on school trips.  Joining the Friends of Nishkam is not only a 

rewarding and fun way to be involved in your child’s school, it’s also an opportunity for you to meet new 

people in a friendly and warm environment.   

We would like to invite you to our first meeting which will take place on Thursday 19th May at 2.45 

pm, in the school hall, entrance via Cherry Street.  

The meeting will also be attended by Emily Rowley who works for the Public Health and Wellbeing team at 

the City of Wolverhampton Council who will share some useful information on community-led health 
initiatives.  To help us cater refreshments and seating kindly confirm your attendance, by emailing  

enquiries.npsw@nishkamschools.org. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions then please do approach me, I am usually at the front of the 

school from 8.45 am – 9.00 am.  Alternatively, please feel free to give me a call at your convenience.   

We look forward to working alongside our families.  

Best Wishes 

 

Mrs S Latif 

Family Liaison Officer/DDSL 
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